
From: jbibbersr Bibber
To: ST. ReoulatowCpunsel
Subject: Regulation #16A-724 (IRRG#3203)
Date: Sunday, July 22, 2018 3:29:57 PM

July 22, 2018

Jacqueline Wolfgang
Department of State
P.O. Box 69523
Harrisburg, PA 17106-9523

Dear Ms. Wolfgang,

Greetings. I write in concern over proposed increases in initial licensure and renewal fees for
PA licensed massage therapists. While I overwhelmingly approve of licensure for our
massage therapists, I see the proposed increases from 65.00 to 100.00 for initial licensure
and from 75.00 to 200.00 for biennial license renewal to be excessive. I also feel that
expecting to generate revenue for the PA Massage License Board based on monies generated
from fees, fines, and civil penalties, may actually penalize Massage therapists for doing our
jobs honestly and honorably. I ask you and your colleagues to more carefully consider a
more equitable plan.

Very sincerely,

Barbara Jean Bibber JUL 252018
PA Licensed Massage Therapist

Independent Regulatory
Review commission


